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Staff Response to Order Directing Filing


COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) and states:


On June 17, 2003, the Commission issued its Order Directing Filing in which the Commission directed the Staff to file a statement no later than June 28, 2003, indicating whether a serially numbered copy of the interconnection agreement is needed.  The Staff unintentionally requested in its Recommendation pleading that the Commission direct the parties to submit a serially numbered copy of the agreement.  The parties have submitted a serially numbered copy of the interconnection agreement, and an additional copy is not needed.


WHEREFORE, the Staff respectfully submits this response.
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